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July 26, 2013
The Honorable Michael Michaud

Ranking Member

House Veterans Affairs Committee

1724 Longworth Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-2943

Dear Representative Michaud:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Tinnitus Research and Treatment Act” (H.R. 1443) that recognizes tinnitus as a mandatory condition for research and treatment by Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) Auditory Centers of Excellence. The legislation also ensures VA cooperation with the Hearing Center of Excellence established by the Department of Defense (DOD) to further research on tinnitus.


FRA stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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